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OFFICE OF

PRESIDENT OF THE COUNCIL
Ottawa, December 25rd, 1919.«a

CANADA

Dear Mr. Adams,

I duly received your letter of 

December 6th, but delayed replying in the hope that 

I might be able to fix a definite date, 

present, however, I have not been able to do so, ex­

cept to say that I shall not be able to go down to 

Montreal on V/ednesday, January 7th. 

deavour to arrange to go down for the meeting on 

January 21st, if possible, but will advise you de­

finitely later.

Up to the

I will en-

Yours faithfully,

*

Prank D. Adams, Esq,
Acting Principal, McGill University, 

M01TTEEAL, P. Q.
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